Friends of Bealings School

Meeting Minutes

Friday the 7th February 2014

Venue: Staff room, Bealings School, Little Bealings

Start time: 2pm
Present: Heather Chandler (HC), Emma Barton (EB), Deborah Lait (DL), Sam Simpson (SS) and Sharon Kerry (SK).
Apologies: Joss Saunders, Cathy Lawson and Debbie Cowley
Approval and confirmation of previous minutes: agreed
1. Calendar 
Tabitha is chasing money from Sponsors (11 Sponsors in total@ £75 each). All other parties have been paid and there are only 3-4 calendars left which is god news. Thank you to Sam and Tabitha for organising the calendar and once all monies are in then Deborah will be able to give a total. This will be discussed further at next meeting.
2. Clothing collection update 
There was a positive response to this with more bags than last year being brought in. However, sadly these were stolen from outside Bealings village hall. Heather has reported this to the police and has been given a crime number. 
3. Fundraising objectives 
· Duncan has expressed an interest in 10 more ipads. If parents are happy with this then FOBS will purchase these once the cost is agreed and an invoice has been received. 
· The school has also requested new picnic tables for the café area as some are broken in need of repair and others beyond repair.

· The broken play equipment at the top of the field has been removed rather than fixed. It was suggested that FOBS look into replacing this as there is still money remaining. HC was willing to go into meeting assembly after Half Term to gauge interest in some new climbing equipment or alternative activity down on the field e.g. permanent dens or a climbing frame.
Action: HC to approach Duncan and set a date for attending meeting assembly to gauge the children’s interest and gather ideas. 

Action: EB to circulate an online/paper questionnaire to parents to gauge interest in acquiring new play equipment and also gather ideas.
4. Nearly new sale
Unfortunately Cathy was not present to feed back regarding this.
Future fundraising opportunities
The Tea and cake stall is to be organised by year 5 and 6 for Friday 14th February. 
Regarding general fundraising events, it was mooted that FOBS put a survey out with suggestions for fundraising this summer i.e. A FOBS FEST, a Summer disco, a picnic social with football/netball match or a pub quiz. Parents will be encouraged to put forward additional ideas and will be asked about preferences for after school or weekend dates.
Action: EB to send an email reminder out regarding the cake sale and to put up a couple of posters.
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A.O.B None
Meeting end: 3pm
